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21st November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our Reception Nativity - ‘The Big Little Nativity’ is fast approaching and the children 

are excited to share their hard work with you! 

 

The Nativity will be performed on 

 

Thursday 7th December 

9.15 a.m. 

 

After you have dropped off your child from 8.45 a.m., please make your way to the KS2 

hall to find a seat. Tickets are not required but due to space in the school hall, we are 

limiting seats to a total of 3 adults per family.   We know that you will understand that 

this is for the safety and comfort of all. 

 

Your child’s part in the show, including whether they have a speaking part and any 

costume requirements, will be sent home with them this week - please check bookbags!  

 

We’re all looking forward to seeing you at the performance.  

 

The Reception Team 


